
 
 
 
 

Monday Message	
January 16, 2017 

 
 
Late French Immersion 
 
A reminder that the information meeting for Late French Immersion will be held 
on January 18th at 7 p.m. at the Education Services Centre, 5th floor, 2121 
Lonsdale Ave. 
 
Bandstand tickets 
 
Every family who requested their two tickets has now received them. If you would 
like extra tickets, please leave your name and number of tickets needed at the 
office. Please remember to bring a non-perishable item to help support We Club 
in their efforts to support the Harvest Project.  Please consider this your ‘entrance 
fee’. 
 
Important dates in January: 
 

- Bandstand – Thursday, January 19th 6:30 – 8:00 p.m. 
- Curriculum Implementation Day, Friday, January 20th. School not in 

session for students this day. 
- Collaboration Time – Wednesday, January 25th – 2 p.m. dismissal 
- Strong Start Centres closed – Friday, January 27th 
- PAC meeting – Tuesday, January 31st – 7:30 p.m.  

 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Carla Orr  Kate Lechleiter 
Principal  Vice Principal 


